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Welcome from the Principal
Dear Exchange Student,

Congratulations on being selected by your school to come to St George’s Anglican Grammar School on exchange. 
2024 is the inaugural year of this ASC Exchange between Cathedral College in Wangaratta and St George’s 
Anglican Grammar School in Perth CBD. It is an exciting first step in creating an exchange programme for Year 
10 students between our schools. 

I hope that you find this booklet useful in preparing yourself for the exchange. 

It contains lots of information about our school and will give you a taste of what life will be like for you during your 
time at St George’s Anglican Grammar School. It will also answer many of your questions and help you to prepare 
for your exchange. In 2025, you’ll be able to talk to future Cathedral College students about what the exchange is 
like, but for now we hope with the use of modern technology in connecting with your exchange partner and their 
family, as well as reading this booklet, that you’ll be prepared for your month long stay with us here at St George’s. 
We are excited to welcome you to our school. 

More information can be found on the school’s website: www.stgeorges.wa.edu.au or through our Facebook 
page. I encourage you to go online and have a look.

As an exchange student, you will have the opportunity to choose from a wide range of subjects and experience 
life as a St George’s student. 

I hope that you will embrace some of the many opportunities provided to you here at St George’s and involve 
yourself fully in both the academic and co-curricular life of the school.

I very much look forward to welcoming you to St George’s and trust that your time spent with us will be an exciting, 
rewarding and happy one.

 

Mrs Tina Campbell
Principal
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All general enquiries about the exchange programme should be made in the first instance to Mr Sloan.

List of St George’s School Contacts
Mrs Tina Campbell - Principal
Available 8.30am to 5.00pm, Monday to Friday, or at any time if necessary via email
Phone: 9312 0808 (from interstate 08 9312 0808)
Email: principal@stgeorges.wa.edu.au

Mr Hilton Hardman – Head of Pastoral (2023) 
Available 8.30am to 5.00pm, Monday to Friday
Phone: 9312 0834 (from interstate 08 9312 0834)
Email: hhardman@stgeorges.wa.edu.au 

Mr Anthony Bochrinis – Head of Curriculum
Available 8.30am to 5.00pm, Monday to Friday
Phone: 9312 0814 (from interstate 08 9312 0814)
Email: abochrinis@stgeorges.wa.edu.au 

Mr Conrad Sloan - Head of Year 9 & 10
Available 8.30am to 3.35pm, Monday to Friday or any time via email
Phone: 9312 0822 (from interstate 08 9312 0822)
Email: csloan@stgeorges.wa.edu.au 

Ms Karen van Rooyen - PA to the Principal
Available 8.30am to 4.00pm, Monday to Friday
Phone: 9312 0809 (from interstate 08 9312 0809)
Email: kvanrooyen@stgeorges.wa.edu.au 

Mr Ian Thompson – Head of Pastoral and Wellbeing (2024)
Available 8.30am to 5.00pm, Monday to Friday
Phone: 9312 0834 (from interstate 08 9312 0834)
Email: ithompson@stgeorges.wa.edu.au
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About St George’s Anglican Grammar School 
St George’s Anglican Grammar School is the only co-educational secondary school in the Perth CBD and is the 
city’s first “vertical’ ’ school.

A proud member of the Anglican Schools Commission network of schools, St George’s has been located in the 
heart of Perth since 2015 - on William Street, just metres from St George’s Terrace, the main street in the city 
of Perth. Our modern facilities inside our five-storey building include contemporary classrooms, a roof top 
basketball court and a cafeteria – and we see the city as our classrooms, too, making full use of our outstanding 
surroundings for learning and recreation every day. Most of our students and staff travel into the city by public 
transport – so you will become savvy at navigating our city during your time with us. 

The school staff are all very friendly and helpful. They are keen to assist exchange students in any way they can 
and are excited to begin this exchange programme with Cathedral College. 

The school enrolment at St George’s consists of approximately 500 students from Year 7 to Year 12. Each year 
group is made up of approximately 100 students. 

The school enjoys a strong reputation for academic excellence as well as achievement at the highest level in 
music, drama, dance, art, and sport. It is also renowned for encouraging participation by students in a wide 
range of extra-curricular activities. 

St George’s supports all students to shine and quickly seeks to ensure that all new students become part of the 
St George’s Family. Our PCGs (Pastoral Care Groups) are at the heart of our pastoral care programme and these 
include students from Year 7 through to Year 12 to encourage friendships and connections across the school. 

The school attracts students from across Perth, as well as internationally through our connections with the ASCi, 
the international school within the Anglican Schools Commission network of schools of which both Cathedral 
College and St Georges Anglican Grammer School are a part.
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School Address
St George’s is located at 50 William Street, PERTH WA 6000. 

Our postal address is Locked Bag 15, Cloisters Square, PERTH WA 6850. 

School Website
The school’s website address is www.stgeorges.wa.edu.au 
We encourage you to look at our website as it will give you much more information about the school. 

School Sports Programme
Exchange students are encouraged to be involved in a range of interhouse sport and, depending on their interests 
and experience, may also take part in interschool sport. Many of our students are elite athletes and take part in 
club-based sport which is strong in Western Australia.

Sporting competitions are available at St George’s through the ACC Sports Network and the NWAS Competition 
schedule which allows students to compete against other schools in both one day carnivals and more regularly 
too. As an exchange student you will be encouraged to be involved in these if you’d like to.
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Co-Curricular Programme
In addition to music, dance and drama, students can join a wide range of clubs and activities. 

Students are encouraged to be involved in co-curricular so as to enhance their friendships and connections 
whilst on exchange. 

Music is particularly strong at St George’s with a wide range of school bands and groups. There is also the St 
George’s Voices, a choir which welcomes new members all the time.

St George’s Cathedral is our School Chapel and we have a Chapel Band who perform weekly at our services. 
Chapel occurs for us every Monday afternoon for a Christian servce run by our School Chaplain Father Gift. 

 

Perth Climate
Perth has a Mediterranean climate, which means that for most of the year the weather is fine and sunny, and 
even during the short mild winter the sun is often shining. It is because of these endless summers that many 
Perth activities revolve around the outdoors. More detailed information on Perth weather can be found on the 
Australian Bureau of Meteorology’s website at http://www.bom.gov.au/

Summer (December-February) is warm to hot with little or no rain. Perth enjoys a refreshing afternoon sea breeze 
known as the Fremantle Doctor which brings welcome relief on hot days.

Autumn (March-May) is like an extension of summer with warm sunny days and cooler nights. It is mostly fine with 
an occasional shower or humidity. 

Winter (June-August) days are cool but often sunny. However, this is the rainy season with occasional storms. 

Spring (September-November) for the most part is sunny and warm with minimal rain.

MONTH	 JAN	 FEB	 MAR	 APR	 MAY	 JUN	 JUL	 AUG	 SEP	 OCT	 NOV	 DEC

Average maximum	 30.9	 31.3	 29.5	 25.6	 22.4	 19.3	 18.3	 18.8	 20.0	 22.9	 26.2	 28.8 
temperature °C	

Average minimum	 17.9	 18.0	 16.5	 13.5	 10.5	 8.4	 7.7	 8.0	 9.5	 11.2	 14.1	 16.2 
temperature °C	

Average Rainfall (mm)	 15.6	 8.6	 21.0	 36.2	 87.0	 131.3	 152.6	 123.6	 88.7	 40.8	 23.0	 6.0

Sunshine hours	 359.6	 310.8	 294.5	 246	 210.8	 177	 186	 220.1	 228	 297.6	 321	 359.6

Information sourced from the Australian Bureau of Meteorology.

You will be heading to St George’s during our beautiful sunny weather. The dates of the 2024 exchabge are Monday 
March 4 to Thursday March 28.
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Arrival and School Uniform
On your arrival in Perth you will be met at the Domestic Airport by your host family. 

You will live at the home of your host family for the duration of your exchange. 

While you are with us you will wear your own school uniform whilst at school. Please ensure you wear it with pride, 
just as you do at Cathedral College. Your visit to us with be during the summer months and so you should bring 
your summer uniform and your blazer. 

Orientation
For all exchange students, your host student will introduce you to our School Principal, Mrs Tina Campbell. Mr 
Anthony Bochrinis, Head of Curriculum, (who will organise your academic timetable); Mr Ian Thompson, Head of 
Pastoral - Student Wellbeing, Father Gift Makwasha, our School Chaplain, and Mr Conrad Sloan, Head of Year 9 & 10. 

Mr Sloan will assist you with all of the day-to-day school matters during your stay at St George’s and should be 
your first point of contact within the School if you have any worries or concerns. This office is located on level 3 
of the main school building. 

Expectations of Exchange Students
Whilst you are on exchange you will be acting as an ambassador for your school and the exchange will undoubtedly 
leave you with deep and long-lasting memories. If you take advantage of the many opportunities presented to 
you whilst on exchange, your stay will certainly be much more rewarding and beneficial. Our hope is that your 
connections which come out of this exchange will last a lifetime. 

As a visiting student to the school, you will be expected to abide by the same rules and code of conduct as all St 
George’s students. 

You must attend school every day. 

You will be expected to complete the required homework tasks and assignments as set by your teachers. 

You should participate actively in class and be involved in the school community as much as possible by putting 
your hand up to be involved in a range of co-curricular activities and pursuits.

There may be work from Cathedral College that you might need to complete whilst you are away. It is important 
that you keep in contact with your teachers in this regard and ask for help from your St George’s teachers should 
you need it at any point during your exchange. We offer Homework Club most nights after school in the Laurence 
Library and this is an excellent way to complete your work with the support of your teachers.

We encourage you to follow your passions and interests and involve yourself in the school’s co-curricular 
programme. There are many clubs and teams that you may wish to join and the old adage of the ‘more you put in, 
the more you get out’ rings true for the exchange programme.

Before you leave us to return home, you will be invited to give a farewell speech at an assembly. Our assemblies 
are held at St George’s Cathedral and so this is a formal occasion. 

You should prepare this speech with the support of Mr Sloan prior to the assembly.
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Travel and Arrival Details
You will most likely arrive in Australia at the Perth Domestic Airport. 

The airport is approximately 12kms from the school and you will be met at the airport by your host family and 
exchange partner. It is likely that you will all travel together from Cathedral College. 

It is a good idea to exchange photos with your host family so you can easily recognise each other at the airport; 
although I am sure there will be ‘welcome signs’ made to assist you in finding your exchange partner. 

Don’t forget to send your flight details to your host family and to Mrs Karen van Rooyen, PA to the Principal, well 
ahead of your arrival, to ensure that everyone is fully informed of your arrival and departure details.
 
Arrival on a Friday evening would be beneficial so that you have the weekend to settle in prior to commencing 
classes at St George’s Anglican Grammer School on the Monday. 

Exchange dates for 2024 have been scheduled for CCW to SGAGS - Monday March 4 to Thursday March 28. SGAGS 
to CCW Monday August 26 to Friday September 20.

Medical and Travel Insurance
It is very important that your parents complete the detailed medical forms and permission forms that will be sent 
to you by the Principal. These ensure that we can support your wellbeing whilst living away from home. 

These need to be returned well before your arrival. It is also vital that your parents take out full insurance for the 
duration of your stay here in Western Australia. 

Your parents should contact Mr Ian Thompson, Head of Pastoral - Student Wellbeing and your host family prior 
to your arrival to discuss any medical concerns or specific needs that you might have, to ensure that any ongoing 
medical treatment can be continued and monitored during your stay with us should this be necessary. 

All St George’s academic and support staff are fully qualified Senior First Aiders and can provide support for 
most of the medical needs of students within our school. 

Having a medical condition does not preclude you from being involved in the Exchange Programme. 
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Communication 
It is likely that you and your parents will be in close contact with your host family before your arrival, via email or 
phone and throughout your time in WA.

During school hours you will have access to the school email system and will be given an email account specific 
to you. 

You may also use SKYPE or TEAMS through your own personal laptop or Facetime through your personal phone. 
WiFi at school will be available to you. Your host family will also allow you reasonable access within their home 
WiFi plans. These days staying in touch interstate is relatively easy. 

Most of Perth is covered by well-known mobile phone providers, although OPTUS has some areas where coverage 
is not as strong. You should check your phone coverage with your host family as St George’s families live all over 
Perth suburbs and liasing with them about which network is best will be important for you.

St George’s is a BYOD school and so you are encouraged to bring your own laptop with you. If you would prefer to 
have a loan laptop during your exchange please advise Mr Sloan and he will organise this for you to collect on your 
first day of school from our IT Manager, Mr Jason Wakefield. 
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Financial Considerations
During the course of your exchange, you are not liable for any tuition fees since this is a reciprocal arrangement 
between St George’s and Cathedral College. You will still be charged school fees from your own school during 
your time away. 

You will however be expected to cover the costs of any outings, trips, camps or special events that you choose to 
participate in should these incur an additional charge. 

You will obviously need money at the weekends whilst on outings, as gifts for family and friends and as pocket 
money for your time here. 

Your expenses will depend largely upon how much you do whilst you are here.

Perth has easy access to all the major banks; however should you prefer to pay money into a school account to 
manage any such additional costs or charges please liaise with Mr Sloan in this regard. 

 
What to pack
 
	 School supplies - pens, pencils, file, etc
	 Running shoes
	 Bathers
	 Sunscreen
	 Beach Towel
	 Casual clothes – jeans, shorts, t-shirts, 

tracksuits, jumpers, shoes
	 Smart clothes for formal occasions
	 Toiletries and a toilet bag
	 PJs
	 Casual bag/rucksack

	 School Uniform
	 Blazer
	 School Sports Uniform
	 School Bag
	 Laptop and Recharger
	 Camera
	 Mobile phone and Recharger
	 Medication (as required)
	 Money/Bank Card
	 Ticket/boarding pass
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School Timetable
At St George’s we have a 10-day timetable with 6 classes (or periods) per day, except on a Friday where we have 5 
periods and finish the day early at 2.40pm. 

Initially you will shadow your host student (exchange partner) and attend their classes. 

If there are specific classes you’d like to be involved in that your exchange partner is not undertaking, then as 
long as there is space these curriculum changes can occur with the approval of Mr Anthony Bochrinis, Head of 
Curriculum. 

If Cathedral College require you to continue a particular subject then Mr Bochrinis needs to be informed of this 
prior to your arrival. A copy of your most recent school report will be shared with St George’s just as a copy of the 
most recent school report for all St George’s exchange students will be shared with Cathedral College. 

You will make lots of friends, and very quickly feel part of the St George’s family; of that we are certain.
 
The student timetable can be found at the back of this booklet.
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Responsibilities as a Host Family
An important part of the exchange experience is hosting an exchange student in return. 

Once you have been put in touch with the St George’s student coming to Cathedral College, we ask that you begin 
to build a positive relationship with them (usually via email) before the first exchange takes place. 

Things to discuss will include flight bookings, airport pick-ups, what kind of activities you are planning, advice 
on what they need to bring with them, any dietary requirements, things that they are hoping to do whilst on 
exchange and much more. Don’t forget to email photos of yourself and your family – this will help you to recognise 
each other at the airport.

Host families should arrange to collect the exchange student from the airport upon arrival, and see them safely 
depart at the end of their stay. 

You will act ‘in loco parentis’ during the period of the exchange and will be expected to accept the exchange 
student as a member of your family unit. 

Try to make contact early with the exchange students parents to clarify any health, dietary or behavioural needs 
and feel free to discuss these with Mr Ian Thompson should you have any concerns about things you are being 
told. In the event of illness, you would be expected to act on behalf of the exchange student’s parents. Extra 
loving care is always needed if the exchange student is unwell and living away from home. Homesickness is 
often a distressing time for the exchange student and can usually be overcome by care and compassion shown 
to them from the host family.

Your exchange student will be keen to experience life in Wangaratta and to see some places of interest outside 
of the School. As part of your family, most host parents pay for any meals or admissions for exchange students 
while on family outings. The student, however, should have their own money for personal needs, extra trips and 
gifts.

Host families are asked to make available reasonable use of WiFi and internet facilities for the exchange student 
during their stay.

Exchange students should not be permitted to do things on their own, such as going out in the evenings. 

With regard to curfew requirements, household responsibilities and rules for attending parties or outings 
with friends, you should treat the exchange student as one of your own children and make these decisions 
accordingly. If a student is difficult and refuses to accept your house rules, please contact Mr Conrad Sloan here 
at St George’s or a member of staff at Cathedral College for support in the first instance. We are hopeful this will 
not occur. 

Please make yourself aware of the exchange student’s departure flight details, ensuring that they have their 
ticket, boarding pass, belongings, etc, ready in good time.
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Answers to Frequently Asked Questions
Text books
Do I need to purchase school text books at St George’s?
No. Text books will be loaned to you for the duration of your stay.

Uniform
Which school uniform will I wear whilst on exchange?
Exchange students coming to St George’s will wear their own school uniform for the duration of the exchange. 
Please note that you will need to bring your summer uniform and also your blazer. 

Travel Insurance
Do I need to take out travel insurance?
It is important that you have adequate travel insurance for the duration of your exchange. Parents should check 
with their insurance company or travel agent about the most appropriate policy for Western Australia. Every 
family would have their own requirements for insurance purposes. 

Airport pick-up
Who will collect me from the airport?
Confirm with your host family well ahead of time to make sure that they will pick you up from the airport on your 
arrival. Exchange photos so you can easily recognise each other at the airport. Email your flight details to your 
host family and to Mrs Karen van Rooyen, PA to the Principal. It’s a good idea to have your host family’s phone 
contact details with you just in case you should need them. Arrival on a Friday is often a good thing depending on 
flight availability as this gives you the weekend to settle in before commencing classes on Monday. 

Should we all travel together?
Whilst not compulsory it is always nice to have companions on a flight and so we’d suggest that you all fly to Perth 
together. 

Academic studies
What if I need to complete work for Cathedral College whilst at St George’s?
You should speak to Mr Bochrinis, Head of Curriculum and Mr Conrad Sloan Head of Year 9 & 10 about any work 
you need to complete during your exchange. They will also be able to provide help should you need it. Don’t forget 
to bring with you the email addresses of your teachers so you can easily contact your teachers should you need 
to as well.

Home Stay 
What if I am having problems within the homestay environment?
All exchanges are a reciprocal arrangement. If you are finding living with your exchange family difficult, please 
speak to Mr Ian Thompson (Head of Pastoral - Student Wellbeing) or Mr Conrad Sloan (Head of Year 9 & 10) in the 
first instance. You can also reach out to your teachers at your own school who can make contact with St George’s 
in this regard. 
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Checklist
Before you go

Letter and information received from the Principal at St George’s about your exchange and your exchange 
partner. 

Contact made with exchange partner and their family.

Exchange arrival and departure dates discussed – to be confirmed by both schools.

Flights booked and details sent to host family and your school’s exchange co-ordinator.

Airport pick-up confirmed with host family.

Photos exchanged to assist with airport pick-up.

St George’s exchange school forms completed and returned.

Travel insurance arranged. Copy of insurance certificate sent to St George’s

Checked with Cathedral College teachers to see what work needs to be completed whilst away. Noted their 
email addresses so you can easily contact them. 

Packing list completed. Your host family can help with what to take. Don’t forget to pack your school uniform, 
sports uniform, school shoes and blazer.

Spending money and bank card arranged.

Suitcase packed.

Hand luggage packed. Make sure you have with you the phone contact numbers for your host family.

On your arrival

Meet Mr Sloan, Head of Year 9 & 10

Visit Level 1 Administration and meet Mrs Campbell, Mr Bochrinis and Mr Thompson.

Visit Enrolments to have your photo taken for school records

Manage your timetable with Mr Bochrinis

Whilst you’re away

Email your teacher or School Principal to tell them you’ve arrived safely

Call home so they know you are safe too!

Keep in touch with your teachers at Cathedral College

Complete any work required for Cathedral College

Before returning home, prepare a short speech to give at a St George’s assembly

Thank your host family 

After you return home

Complete and return a St George’s Exchange Programme Feedback form. You will receive this (via email)

Y E A R  1 0  S T U D E N T  E X C H A N G E  I N C O M I N G  H A N D B O O K

15



Code of Conduct for Students
St George’s Anglican Grammar School is committed to ensuring a respectful learning environment that is safe, 
positive and supportive for all students of the School. 
 
Purpose
This Code of Conduct for Students provides behavioural expectations for students whilst at School, engaging in 
school-related activities or representing the School. Students are expected to uphold the School’s core values 
of Faith, Excellence, Justice, Respect, Integrity and Diversity at all times and in all places as members of the St 
George’s Anglican Grammar School Community. 
 
Application
This Student Code applies to all St George’s Anglican Grammar School students. The application of this Student 
Code is not limited to the school site and school hours. It extends to all activities and events that are school-
related and when representing or acting on behalf of the School. The Student Code also requires that student 
actions do not bring the School into disrepute at any time regardless of whether the action occurs within or 
outside of school activities. 
 
Student Conduct
Students are expected to: 
•	 Be respectful and supportive of the School’s beliefs, values and ethos; 
•	 Be considerate of the health, safety and wellbeing of themselves and others; 
•	 Abide by all health and safety rules and procedures operating within the School and at other locations which 

the students may visit; 
•	 Ensure that their actions do not bring the School into disrepute; 
•	 Refrain from behaviour which would not uphold the reputation of the School, including when on the sports 

field, travelling to and from School and at any time when wearing the School uniform; 
•	 Be well groomed, dressed appropriately and act with due regard for health, hygiene and safety; 
•	 Respect the authority of members of staff and observe school rules as required; 
•	 Strictly adhere to the School’s policies, procedures and guidelines; 
•	 Refrain from all forms of bullying and harassment; 
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•	 Refrain from behaviour which would interrupt the work of any class or hinder the learning opportunities of 
other students; 

•	 Respect School property and the property of staff, contractors, visitors and other students within the 
School; 

•	 Not enter a floor of the building including the roof top without a staff member present before and/or after 
school hours; 

•	 Be punctual, attend all classes as timetabled and complete work promptly and to the best of their ability; 
•	 Not possess or smoke cigarettes, e-cigarettes, vapes; nor possess, use, be under the influence of alcohol or 

illicit drugs or other substances, including vapes, harmful to health whilst at school, on school excursions, in 
transit between school and home, or otherwise while wearing the school uniform. This includes both online 
and offline behaviour; and 

•	 Conduct themselves in the appropriate manner whilst in Chapel.  
 	  
Unacceptable Conduct
Unacceptable conduct includes, but is not limited to: 
•	 Touching, handling, pushing or otherwise physically or sexually engaging with students or others in a manner 

which is not appropriate and may endanger the health, safety and wellbeing of that person; 
•	 Any form of physical or verbal violence or abuse including fighting, assault or threats of violence; 
•	 Any form of cyber bullying or cyber abuse, sending/sharing inappropriate, offensive or explicit text messages, 

photos or videos at any time; 
•	 Gambling of any form (both on-line gambling and in person) during school time, whilst undertaking school-

based activities, or whilst wearing the school uniform; 
•	 Language or conduct which is likely to offend, harass, bully or unfairly discriminate against any student, 

teacher, contractor, visitor or any member of public. 
•	 Theft, fraud or misuse of other’s personal property or School resources; 
•	 The use of blasphemy, disrespectful or profane words or gestures and images both in person or online; 
•	 Unacceptable class attendance levels, without informed reasonable and justifiable cause; 
•	 Smoking, vaping or consuming alcohol or illicit drugs at school, on school excursions, in transit between 

school and home, or otherwise while wearing the school uniform both in person and online; and 
•	 Attending school, social, sporting or other functions as a representative of the School whilst under the 

influence of alcohol, illicit drugs, vaping or using any other substances harmful to health. 
 
Reporting Behaviour
Students are encouraged to report any case of unacceptable behaviour, or behaviour in breach of this code of 
conduct, to a teacher or member of School’s staff. Reporting can be by verbal, written or electronic means and 
will be kept confidential where possible. Reporting these behaviours allows the School to maintain its beliefs, 
values and ethos and to work together to create and ensure the wellbeing and a safe and happy environment for 
all within the School.  
 
Breach
Students who breach the Student Code of Conduct may incur repercussions or support deemed appropriate 
given the age of the student, nature and frequency of the breach, as outlined in the School’s student handbook. 
These range from warnings, detentions, removal of a student to another location and parental contact. For more 
severe behaviours, temporary or permanent exclusion from the School may be implemented. A strong emphasis 
will be placed on supporting students through high levels of pastoral care interventions to seek to correct any 
inappropriate behaviours, emotional guidance and implementation of firm  strategies to prevent similar breaches 
from occurring.  The safety of all students remains paramount in making decisions regarding the consequences 
of breaches of the Student Code of Conduct.  
 
Students, parents/ carers/ guardians will be given the opportunity to discuss any proposed outcome.  
 
In accordance with applicable legislation and the School’s Child Protection Policy, the Police and/or Department 
for Child Protection and Family Support will be informed of any unlawful breaches of this Student Code, where 
required and/or deemed appropriate.  
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Daily Student Timetable  
Below is our daily student timetable. The school day commences at 8:30 and students are required to 
arrive to school by 8:15 to enable them to drop their belongings to their allocated locker and prepare 
themselves for the day ahead. 

There is transition time allocated between periods due to the nature and demands of our city-based 
campus across two different campus locations. Transition time ensures that academic learning time is 
fully utilised and classes commence on time. 

St George’s Anglican Grammar School does not have school bells. Handy pocket cards for students and 
staff are available from the main reception and the timings of each period is published in the school 
diary.  

8:30 – 8:40  10 minutes 

8:40 – 9:35  55 minutes 

9:40 – 10:35  55 minutes 

10:35 – 11:00 25 minutes 

11:00 – 11:55  55 minutes 

12:00 – 12:55  55 minutes 

12:55 – 1:35  40 minutes 

1:35 – 2:30  55 minutes 

2:35 – 3:30  55 minutes 

Monday Period 5 each week is Chapel/Assembly 

Wednesday Period 4 each week is Extended PCG 

Friday Period 5 is from 1:35 – 2:40 (65 minutes) 

Missed assessments run three times per week and are in Room 1.1: 
 

• Tuesdays 7:30 – 8:30 
• Wednesdays  3:45 – 4:45 
• Thursdays  7:30 – 8:30 

The Student Timetable is spread over a 10-day cycle (Week A / Week B).  
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